
We’ve got you covered!

No Time for a Family Photo? 

Making Memories Together 

with Jana’s Eye Photography

Sunday, November 22nd between  2 – 4:30 pm

(Rain Date is Sunday, Nov. 29th )

You Get
One professionally 
edited digital image of 
your photo to use how 
you like

No stress quality time 
with your family

Family Photo Fundraiser
at Bread Lock Park

supports the Washington 
Township PTA
$35 per family

PTA gets
$15 per family picture 
plus 20% of additional 
images purchased

Payment due upon 
booking

*This is not a Washington Township School District sponsored event.

Come in a mask. Masks may be 
removed during photo session. We will 
practice social distancing and have you 
wait at your car for your turn.

Sign up NOW! 
https://signup.com/go/jNvdSDW

https://signup.com/go/jNvdSDW

